Elimination of Special Education Student Records — School Administrative Unit 21,
Student Services Office is in the process of eliminating some of the student records now
on file. Records of former students who were born in 1995 or earlier will be destroyed,
as the records are no longer educationally relevant. If you wish to keep copies of your
records or your child’s records while he/she was participating in special education,
please contact the South Hampton Special Services Office at 603-394-7744. If we do
not hear from you by February 1, 2023, the records will be destroyed.



